

Monte Redal Deputy Superintendent

920 West Ivy Ave. Moses Lake, WA 98837

mredal@mlsd.wednet.edu

(509) 766-2650 Fax (509) 766-2678

RECEIVED

SEP 3 U ZUIU

WASH. UT. & TP. COMM

September 23, 2010

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Kathy,

We have been working on developing an "at grade" crossing that would be an important element of our Longview School Railroad Crossing Project. We would like to be able to design the fencing in docket # TR-100191 into the overall project. In order for that to happen, we are requesting that we be granted an extension on the docket no. TR-100191 to June 15, 2011. I am confident that we will finish that portion of the project prior to that time, but would like to allow for the additional time.

Sincerely,

Monte Redal

Deputy Superintendent

Moses Lake School District